

Fall 2019 Book Fair



Dear Castlebay Lane Charter School Parent:

Book Fair time is here! Castlebay Lane Charter library is hosting a Follett Book Fair, Monday, October 28 through Friday, November 1st.

The Follett Book Fair flier that you received today includes a sample of the books that will be available at this year's Follett Book Fair. Many additional titles will be available at the Book Fair. Your children will be visiting the Book Fair with their classes on (input date and time). At that time they will create a wish list to let you know which books looked most interesting to them. We encourage you to consider these wish lists together with the information in the fliers when making your purchases. This is a great opportunity to stock up on books for your children and for gifts, while helping Castlebay raise money to support our Library.

For your convenience the Book Fair will be open the following times:

School Hours:	Monday, October 28 th	7:30-8:00 (<u>Reserve for Parents with students</u>) 8:01-8:21 & 2:34-3:30
	Tuesday, October 29 th	7:30-8:00 Pastries for Parents 8:01-8:21 & 1:44-2:30
	Wednesday, October 30 th	7:30-8:00(<u>Reserve for Parents with students</u>) 8:01-8:21 & 2:34-3:30
	Thursday, October 31 st	7:30-8:00(<u>Reserve for Parents with children</u>) 8:01-8:21 & 2:34 – 3:30
	Friday, November 1st	7:30-8:00 (<u>Reserve for Parents with children</u>) 8:01-8:21 & 2:34-3:00

Please consider stopping by the Book Fair during the "Reserve time" or end of the school day so that you will be able to choose from among all available items. If that is not possible, you may send in your order from the Follett Book Flier or indicate on the Student Wish List which books you would like to purchase. Payment may be made by cash, major credit card, or check made payable to Castlebay Lane.

As in the past, we are also sponsoring a "Teacher Wish List" program to build classroom libraries. Teachers have selected books from the Book Fair that they would like to add to their classroom libraries. When you purchase books for your child, please also consider purchasing a book from the "Teacher Wish List" to donate to their classroom.

Thank you for your help in making our Book Fair a success by putting new books in the hands of our students. If you have any questions I can be reached at 818-360-1908 or lms8392@lausd.net.

LizetteSaenz Book Fair Coordinator

Vol.